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Hi Ms R ,
I want to fill you in our family because we have some sad news.  George was very recently diagnosed with cancer.  We
told our girls about this right before we went away last week so that they would know and that we could have some nice
family time before we get into the thick of this new stage of life.  George has two more scans to do and we have to meet
with another specialist but we expect that he will begin chemo next week and it will continue through the end of the school
year.  He will have to have surgery but we are not sure yet if that will be before the school year ends (depends on the
chemo treatment.)

We explained this all in simple ways and told our girls that in a year, Dad will be better but this is going to be a hard year. 
While I think she understood it, I don’t think any of us will really understand the impact on our family until we are going
through it.  

George is very private and at this time we are not sharing this with many people.  I want you to know in case N starts to
act or behave differently this spring.  I am going to work very hard to keep everything as normal for her as possible.

Please let me know if you have any questions, etc.

Thank you,
Montserrat


